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Related Case Number; 

TYPE; question 

NAME: Mr. Brad Deleruyelle 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• Pandora-Gilboa Local School District 
• 410 Rocket Ridge 
• Pandora, Ohio 45877 
• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

. Home; (419) 384-3227 
• Altemative: (419) 384-3225 

• Fax; (419) 384-3230 

E-MAIL: pgjTeas@noacsc.org 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: AEP Ohio / Ohio Power 
• Name on account: Pandora-Gilboa Local School 
• Service address: 410 Rocket Ridge 
• Service phone: 419-384-3227 
• Account Number; 070-754-278-0-2 

QUESTION DESCRIPTION; 

In review of Case No. 10-2929-EL-UNC, what are we trying to do in this state? The whole reason for the strong 
opposition to the AEP rate increases was not only because of the high rate increase, but because they have been 
such an uncontrolled monopoly for many years now. 

To allow what they are asking for in Case No, 10-2929-EL-UNC would be to undo the good that was supposed to 
happen from allowmg the shopping of electric generation. This is a ridiculously high charge, they already require 
unnecessary meter switches that require phone line installations that dam near make it impossible to save money 
switchmg providers, this provision would insure it is impossible. 

So my question is, when is Ohio going to stop having a state government that has servants only working to line 
their own pockets and go back to being a government that helps its citizens, businesses and in turn through the 
additional growth and tax revenue help itself? 
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